VALDOSTA STATE UNIVERSITY
COUNCIL ON STAFF AFFAIRS (COSA)
Minutes - June 13, 1995

The Council on Staff Affairs met in the President's Dining Room in Palms Dining Center on
June 13, 1995.

Current Members Present: Juanita Faircloth, Donna Nolan, Jim Yates, Bert Rodriguez, Blake
Griffin, Russ Mast, Sarah Hardin, Sue Teel, Mike Jones.

New Members Present: Mary Jane Keene, Norma



7. Old Business:

a. Election Results: New members of the COSA include: Mary Jane Keene, Paul Worth,
Pat Rozier, Wanda DeWeese, Chenee Chisholm, Beverly Sharpe, Joan Brooks, Tim
Yorkey, bill Bennett, Bill Filtz. These members will officially take office in July.

b. Officer Nominations: Chair-Sue Teel, Chip Moore; Vice Chair-Sandra Denson;
Secretary-Bert Rodriguez Treasurer-Bill Bennett; Parliamentarian-Blake Griffin, Beverly
Sharpe.

8. New Business:

a. Officer Elections for 1995-96: Results: Chair-Sue Teel, Vice Chair-Sandra Denson,
Secretary-Bert Rodriguez, Treasurer-Bill Bennett, Parliamentarian.

b. Design of COSA Pamphlet for New Employees: It was stated that there may be a need
to develop some informational materials about COSA to be distributed to all new VSU
employees with their personnel packets. This would provide all with an awareness of
COSA and its purpose. It was also suggested that such information could be attached to
the letter form President Bailey detailing his support of COSA so that all new supervisors
realize that employees must be allowed to leave their jobs to attend meetings and take
care of COSA business.

9. Outgoing Chair Mast passed the gavel to new Chair Sue Teel who adjourned the meeting
at 8:55 am.
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